Veaxaembie konnernt!

OT nmeHn MrHMCTepCTBa 34paBooOXpaHeHna Poccumnckon
Qepepauuy NPUBETCTBYIO YYAaCTHUKOB, FOCTEN U OpraHu-
3aTopoB Mex/lyHapoAHOro Hay4HO-MpaKT14ecKoro popy-
Ma «Poccuiickasa Hepena 3gpaBooxpaHeHns - 2019».

B TeuyeHme mHoOrmx nert 310 MmacwrabHoe meponpuATMe
B cdepe OxpaHbl 3[0pPOBbA AaeT HarnAaAHoe MpeacTas-
NeHne O [OCTVKEHUAX U MpUopuTeTax pa3BUTKA OTeye-
CTBEHHOrO 3[paBoOOXpaHeHus, sBnseTcs 3GdeKTNBHON
nnowaaKo ana obcyxaeHna BbI3OBOB U MPobnem cospe-
MEHHOW MeauLUVHbI.

YHUKanbHbI popmaT Poccuiickon Hepenn 34paBooxpa-
HeHVA TPaAMLUVOHHO [aeT BO3MOXHOCTb CKOOPAWUHU-
poBaTb COBMECTHble LWark, O0CyAWTb LIMPOKUIA CnekTp
CaMbIX aKTyasibHbIX BOMPOCOB Pa3BUTWA OTEYECTBEHHOW
MefuUuHbL. B 3Tom rogy B $oKyce BHMMaHWMA y4yacTHW-
KOB OyAyT XOA peanv3auuy HauMOHanbHOro MnpoekTa
«3apaBOOXPaHeHne», MOfjepHU3aLMA NePBUYHOTO 3BEHa
3[paBooOXpaHeHns, obecrneyeHre AOCTYMHOCTU U Kaue-
CTBa MeAMLMHCKOV NOMOLLY ANA rPaXaaH, 3KCropT meaw-
LIVHCKUX YCTYT.

YBepeHa, 4To GOpPYM OKaXeT MPaKTUYECKylo MOMOLLb
TbiCAYaM CMeunanncToB, OygeT CnocobCTBOBaTb Bblpa-
60TKe KOHKPETHbIX PeKOMeHAauuii No passuTuio oTeye-
CTBEHHOTO 3[PaBOOXPAHEHVA 1 MOBBILIEHUIO KayecTBa
MeJJMLIMHCKOW MOMOLLM HaCeNeHUNIo CTPaHbI.

Kenato Bam NnofoTBOPHOW PaboThl, YCNEXOB B peLleHnmn
nocTaB/eHHbIX 3aaY, 3[0POBbA, MVpa 1 fobpa!l

MWHWCTP 3apaBOOXpPaHEHMSA
Poccniickon ®epepaunn
B.U. CkBOpLOBa

MpuBeTcTBUE YYaCTHUKAM
MexxgyHapogHoro ¢opyma
«Poccnnckana Hepens
3gpaBooxpaHeHuna - 2019»

Welcome Message
to the participants of the
Russian Health Care Week 2019

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Russian Ministry of Health Care, | would
like to welcome the participants, visitors and organisers of
Russian Health Care Week 2019.

Over many years, this large-scale event has given a full
picture of accomplishments and priorities of the Russian
health care and has served as an efficient platform for
discussing the current challenges and problems of the
medical industry.

The unique format of Russian Health Care Week helps to
coordinate joint activities and discuss a wide range of
issues related to development of the Russian health care
and medical industry. This year the main focus will be on
the implementation of the Health Care National Project,
modernization of the primary health care system, ensur-
ing the accessibility and quality of medical care and export
of medical services.

lam positive that the week will provide practical assistance
to thousands of medical professionals and contribute to
the formulation of specific recommendations for develop-
ment of the Russian health care system and improvement
of medical care for the population of this country.

Let me wish you fruitful work, every success in meeting
objectives, good health, peace and wellbeing!

Veronika Skvortsova
Minister of Health Care
of the Russian Federation



